
 

 

 
 
Jim Gibson 
Chief Operations Officer 
Child and Family Agency 
5th Floor 
Brunel Building, 
Heuston South Quarter 
Dublin 8. 
 
05th February 2020. 
 
Our Ref: 200205_AR_JG 
 
Dear Mr Gibson, 
 
Thank you for submitting the Service Improvement Plans which we are in the 
process of reviewing. I would like to invite you to a meeting with myself, Eva 
Boyle and Susan Geary on 19th February at 2pm in HIQA in order to provide 
you with an opportunity to discuss the individual plans and provide clarity as 
necessary in regard to progress made. 
 
Can I also request that the appendices referenced in the Dublin South Central 
provider assurance report is returned.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
_________________ 
Ann Ryan 
Head of Children’s Programme 
 
 


